
CELL PHONE POLICY:

Students are prohibited from using cell phones, I-pods, air pods, Bluetooth 
headphones, smart watches or other electronic devices during the school day. The 
purpose of this policy is to eliminate potential interruption of instructional time as 
well as instances of bullying or academic dishonesty (cheating). Cell phones are 
not allowed out during any part of the school day.  During class students may NOT 
use their phones for calculators, checking time, music, reading a book, checking 
their grades or for any other reason. Phones will not be allowed during P.E., recess, 
class change or lunch. Students will not be allowed to use phones in the hallway or 
restroom.

Consequences for not following the cell phone policy are as follows:

*First offense-Loss of phone for the remainder of the school day

*Second offense-Conference held with parent who picks up the phone

*Third offense-Suspension (Either in-school or out-of-school)


